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The American Accounting Association (AAA) and the American Institute of Certified Public 

Accountants (AICPA) have recently established a commission called The Commission on 

Accounting Higher Education (the Pathways Commission). The Commission considers the 

alternative paths to educate accounting students for entry into the accounting profession.  

 

The panel will discuss issues that are related to the Pathways Commission, such as curricular 

issues to faculty shortage for specialized areas, such as ethics education.  

 


